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Summary:

A letter from the United States Control and Disarmament Agency assessing Pakistan’s
nuclear weapons program and US security assistance. Three main issues and possible
courses of actions are discussed; they include President Reagan’s “red lines,”
certification of Pakistani nuclear activity and convincing Congress to continue aid to
Pakistan after September 1987.
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